
 

Holocaust Memorial Day ~ Our School’s Commitment to Equality 
As you may be aware, next Monday , 27th it is Holocaust Memorial Day.  

Next week we will be reflecting on this in our Junior assemblies, using resources 

from the HMD website. The theme this year is ‘Stand Together, reflecting on how 

people have stood together to stop division and the spread of hatred in our society.  

As a school we regularly discuss the importance of treating all people with respect, regardless of                  

differences whether it be colour, religion, ability or gender.   

 

KWPS ~ YELLOW PAGES 

24th January 2020 

Congratulations ~ Dodgeball Team  
Congratulations to the Y4 children who represented our school in the Inter-School Dodgeball                     

Tournament at Carr Hill on Wednesday afternoon. They won all but 1 match they played and were 3rd 

place out of 10 teams!  Very well done! 

Dodgeball is a game that the children love to play at lunchtime and clearly all that practice with Matt 

from AFC Fylde has paid off!  

Parking Over Dropped Kerbs 
I know that parking is hard to find near school, however, please could I ask you to avoid parking 

across any dropped kerbs. We have parents who have to access school in a wheelchair or with prams 

and if there are cars stopped on the dropped kerbs, there is nowhere for wheelchair users to cross. 
 

Year 5 Swimming 
Please note that there will be no swimming for the next three weeks for Year 5 as we are training for 

the swimming gala. Anybody from Y4,5 or 6 who does need to go swimming next Wednesday, as part of 

the trials, will be sent a text next week. 

ParentPay 
A huge thank you to everyone who remembered to choose lunches by Tuesday evening.    

 

Reminder ~ Reception Class Assembly/Coffee Morning 

Wednesday 5th February ~ 9.00am ~ All Welcome 

 

Education Sunday ~ 9th February 

Once again we have been invited by Kirkham Methodist Church (which is situated next to our school) 

to take part in Education Sunday. It is a fortnight on Sunday, 9th February. The service will begin at 

10.30am and should be finished by 11.30am. Parents are welcome to join us for the service.  

It is open to all Juniors who will have the opportunity to speak about the theme of what we have 

learnt.   

Please could you sign and return the slip below indicating if your child is able to take part. 
 

___________________________________________________________________________

_ 

I give permission for my child/children to take part in Education Sunday on 9th February 

 
Name of child/children _____________________________________________ Years ______ 

 

Name of child/children _____________________________________________ Years ______ 


